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I was immediately impressed by the concept of ChatterHigh and how it 
provides a brilliant and attractive platform for students and families to engage with 

LMI and post-secondary information.  If our goal for students is to broaden their 
awareness of opportunities, then ChatterHigh definitely meets this need. 

Director of Schools
Anglophone West School DistrictTanya Whitney


